
From: David Seymour 
Sent: 03 May 2022 12:51 
To: Lee Jakeman 
Cc: Chris Aked 
Subject: High St Closure 
  
Dear Mr Jakeman, 
  
l'm aware, having received a copy of your correspondence, you & Bridgnorth Council are trying to 
liaise with relevant officers within Shropshire Council to improve communication; in the event of a 
High St closure. 
  
Please accept the following feedback from yesterday's closure affecting access to Cartway & Friar's 
St: 
  
1. An information letter was received by Cartway residents. Friar's St, also affected by the closure of 
the High St, did not receive a copy (see pic' 1) 
  
2. Within the letter, there is no mention of any alternative access route for residents of 
Cartway/Friar's St 
  
3. On the day, there was no signage at all at the entrance to Cartway, indicating access was 
maintained for Cartway/Friar's St residents (see pic'2) 
  
4. In the absence of appropriate signage (Marshall) those legitimate vehicles using New Road, West 
Castle St, turning right into Cartway from Postern Gate, were faced with pedestrians who assume 
the street is vehicle free. (pic' 3/4) 
  
5. There was no marshal in situ. 
  
Given the lack of any consideration as to maintaining access, there was evidence, through vehicles in 
Friar's St parked against the one way Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) that the no entry sign had been 
ignored. 
  
Kind regards 
  
David Seymour. 
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